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Note by Professor Costea:  In the Spring 1999 issue of the CSUN “Northridge” magazine 
there was an article about the real-world experinece offered to the senior design class. A section 
of de article is dedicated to each engineering department of the CECS College. The pictures 
inserted in the article represent projects by students in Professor Costea’s MSE408/L course (now 
MSE508/L:Principles of  CAD/CAM). Then the course used the SDRC I-DEAS software package; 
today the course is taught with SolidWorks. Two apparently non-engineering 3D-models,  a cyber 
dragonfly and a rose are presented. Both the rose and the dragonfly are nature’s complex 
assemblies, made of numerous component parts.  
 

                        “… good prrof that engineering skills and tools can be used for artistic achievements”  
Ileana Costea, Ph.D. 

 
 
 
 





 





 


